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Ivan McKee 
Minister for Public Finance 
Scottish Government 

30 April 2025 

Dear Ivan, 

UK Subordinate legislation 

Thank you for your letter of 14 March and the SI notification for the Cross-Border 
Insolvency (Enterprise Group) Regulations 2025. 
 
The Committee considered these at its meeting on 30 April and was content with the 
Scottish Government’s proposal to consent to the UK Government making 
Regulations, within devolved competence, as set out in the notification. 
 
The Committee notes that you will advise when the SI is laid and whether it is 
consistent with the terms of the notification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Colin Smyth MSP 
Convener 
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